
Notice is hereby given that The Bahamas International 

Securities Exchange (BISX) has granted an extension 

for the filing of the audited financial statements for the 

year ended 31st December, 2019. The extension was 

requested as a result of Covid-19 and the implemented 

social distancing measures by the Bank to limit workforce 

exposure to the novel Coronavirus, which has resulted 

in workforce dispersion and unforeseen delays in the 

completion of regulatory filings and publications. 

The audited financial statements for Commonwealth 

Bank Limited (CBL) will be submitted to BISX and 

published in both newspapers circulating generally in 

The Bahamas on or before 30th May 2020.
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